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7577 Central Parke Blvd, Suite 204
Mason, OH 45040

Dear Jabez:

Your program was a huge success! The fact that you took the time to meet with firms
individually shows true caring and dedication, not only your work, but to those attending
your programs for information and understanding. They will always remember you for
that.

The evaluations from your presentation were very positive. You got some very good
comments and I hope to have you up here again soon!

Here are just a few highlights:
e [t was awesome to have Jabez available the day prior to meet with a limited

number of offices. Great new approach. Hands down, this was not only the best
Ethics CLE I've ever attended, but the best CLE in general. He was awesome!

e Very timely and interactive
e Most valuable CLE to have attended. Thank you

I am very happy to recommend you to other Bar Associations and organizations as a
dynamic speaker and educator. I also look forward to working with you again in the
future.

Sincerely,

ety Yol

Holly Rhoden
CLE Coordinator
Alaska Bar Association
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